practise[bookmark: _GoBack]Happy new year and welcome back primary 2! It has been lovely hearing all of the children’s stories of the fun time they’ve had over the Winter break. They’ve come back to school focused and full of enthusiasm, well done P2!

In maths we revisited strategies that help us with addition and subtraction. As well as looking at number order, well done primary 2.
Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 18th  December. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch


Our topic for the next few weeks will be Scotland. This week we learned the song ally bally bee, discovered Scotlands National animal and made our own Scottish castles.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at magic e and the way it can turn words like plan to plane by turning the ‘a’ from the short to long sound.
· We have also been learning about verbs and came up with lots of doing words for our charades game.
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